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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: 072_1920 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
 

1. What percentage of software applications are developed in-house vs. supplied by third 

parties (commercial software and open source components)? 

a. Less than 10 percent 

b. More than 10 percent, but less than 50 percent 

c. More than 50 percent 

 

2. What percentage of your software development organization has received data privacy 

related training? 

a. Less than 10 percent 

b. More than 10 percent, but less than 50 percent 

c. More than 50 percent 

SWFRS provides data protection awareness training at new starter inductions for SWFRS 

staff. There are ongoing awareness and data protection training campaigns and 

workshops running which address privacy, as well as policies and guidance in place around 

general Information Management and Compliance with Data Protection laws such as 

privacy by design and default. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

3. In the past five years, has your organisation suffered a data privacy incident which would 

now be required to be reported under GDPR? 1  

a. What processes were implemented to address shortcomings contributing to these 
incidents? 
 

4. Has your organisation suffered at least one data privacy incident which was reported under 
GDPR? 

 
No reportable incidents meeting threshold to report to the ICO 

 

5. To which position(s) does your data protection officer report? 

a. CISO 

b. CRMO 

c. CIO 

d. CFO 

e. CEO 

To the Deputy Chief Fire officer, Senior Information Risk Officer (SIRO) for SWFRS 

 

6. Has your organisation received any requests under the GDPR “Right to Access” provisions?  

Yes 

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Manager 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
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If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the Information 
Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 

Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
 
 
Information Governance and Compliance  
 
 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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